
 “Falcons First Flight” 
Monday July 22, 2024 

 
 
Dear Rising Sixth Grade Parents/Guardians, 

 
We are very excited to have your child joining us for the 2024-2025 school 
year!  In order to make the transition to middle school as easy as possible, 

we would like to invite your child to attend our “Falcons First Flight” 
orientation program.  Activities will be led by some of our sixth-grade 

teachers and will include a tour, games, an overview of FMS policies and 
procedures, the student’s schedule for the upcoming school year and their 
locker with locker-opening practice!  They will also learn about sports, 

clubs, and “who’s who” at Fairview Middle School. 
 
→ Students should only attend one of the two sessions. If possible 

please sign your student though the google form with the QR code 
below or the link will sent to the parents of coming 6th graders 

Morning session 8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
Afternoon session 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

→ Please make sure your child is dropped off no earlier than 10 
minutes before and picked up promptly at the end of the am/pm 

session. Both in the front of the building. 
 
We look forward to working with you and your child and hope 

arrangements can be made for him/her to attend.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Mrs. Rebecca Brown (Rebeccab@wcs.edu )  
 

Sincerely, 
Fairview Middle School  

Sixth Grade Teachers                                                                   
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Falcons First Flight 
 

WHAT IS IT?: 
In order to make the transition to middle school as easy as possible, we would like to 
invite your child to attend our “Falcons First Flight” orientation program. Students will 

participate in a variety of activities to help them become acquainted with FMS! 
 

WHO: 
Rising 6th Graders 

 

WHEN: 
Monday July 22, 2024 

 

DROP-OFF LOCATION: 
FMS Auditorium 

 

TIME: 
Morning session 8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

Afternoon session 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
(Students should only attend one of the two sessions. If possible, 

please sign your student though the google form with the QR code 

below or link the will sent to the parents of coming 6th graders) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


